
 
 
 
 

LUCKY 7 CONFERENCE BASKETBALL GUIDELINES-PROTOCOLS 
 
As we begin the MS Basketball Season next week and HS Basketball in a few weeks, our 
Lucky 7 Conference has approved guidelines and protocols for student and spectator safety 
as we begin the 2020-21 season.  Our number one goal is to have our students able to safely 
compete and play basketball this season.  With this goal, we must all do our part to make it 
happen in the safest possible environment as we move to indoor activities.  We all want to 
give our basketball teams and cheerleaders the season they deserve.  Here are the protocols 
and guidelines for basketball in Fairland and throughout the Lucky 7 schools: 
  

● Masks will be mandatory in all indoor facilities. (Gymnasiums/Lobby/Snack Bar 
Area/Rest-Rooms) 

● Following CDC guidelines masks will be required (masks should not be worn by 
children younger than 2 years old, anyone who has trouble breathing, anyone who is 
unconscious, incapacitated, or otherwise unable to remove the mask without 
assistance) for indoor activities where social distancing is not possible. 

● Fans failing to comply with this requirement will not be allowed to remain in the 
facility. 

● No outside food or drinks will be allowed in the facilities. 
● No one will be allowed on the court except players, coaches, officials, game workers, 

and administration. 
● There will be no fundraising activities on the basketball court. 
● These guidelines will include youth basketball, MS basketball and HS basketball. 

  
As stated above, our number one goal is to provide the safest possible environment for our 
student athletes.  It’s a sacrifice we must make to allow our kids the opportunity they deserve 
this season.  We appreciate your understanding and your continued support for Fairland 
Public Schools. 
 


